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Sunday 3rd January 2021 

Dear Parents,


Re:  School opening 2021 

Happy New Year!!  As things stand, we expect, and are preparing to open as normal on Tuesday 
5th January and welcome back all of our children.


You will not have failed to notice that things are somewhat fluid at the moment with regard to the 
government’s response to the pandemic and their record of U-turns and sudden changes in direc-
tion, particularly from the Department for Education. 


Whilst we are not able to second guess what may come next, I  do think you should be prepared 
for a period of remote learning in the near future.  


I would like to reassure you that we, staff and governors, will be doing all we can to support the 
children through the coming weeks and make things as normal as possible.


Thank you for your continued support,


Dave Tinker
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